CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING

WEST WARWICK, RI
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Mass Inientions for the Week
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Saturday, April 10: Vigil, Second Sunday of Easter
4:00 p.m. Steven Tellier (T), Ninth Anniversary, and

Matthew Franzone (7), Eighth Anniversary,

req. by Diane Tellier

Sunday, April 11: Second Sunday of Easter
8:00 a.m. Normand A. Dube (T), Twelfth Anniversary,
req. by the Dube family.
10:00 a.m. Normand St. Sauveur (1), Eighth
Anniversary, req. by his family.

Monday, April 12: Easter Weekday
9:00 a.m. VYvette Lapointe (T), Birthday
Remembrance, req. by Therese Benton.

Tuesday, April 13: Saint Martin I, Pope and Martyr
9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish.

Wednesday, April 14: Easter Weekday
9:00 a.m. Bob and Michael Johnson (1), req. by
their wife and mom.

Thursday, April 15: Easter Weekday
9:00 a.m.

Saturday, April 17: Vigil, Third Sunday of Easter
4:00 p.m.
Sunday, April 18: Third Sunday of Easter
8:00 a.m. Father George Allard (1), req. by
Norman and Terry Benton.
10:00 a.m. Antonio Migliozzi (1), Birthday
Remembrance, req. by the Migliozzi family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your

intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

My Offering DONATIONS
FOR THE WEEK

March 27 & 28: $3,974.00
March 27 & 28, Electronic: $404.00

March 27 & 28, CRS-Operation Rice Bowl: $996.00

April 3 & 4: $3,201.00
April 3 & 4, Electronic: $633.00

April M-T-D, CtK Building Maintenance Fund: $173.00
April 4, Easter Collection for Catholic Charities: $549.00

Collection, April 10 & 11: Church of Christ the King
Building Maintenance Fund

Many thanks and prayers for those
who memorialized/honored loved
ones by this year’s Easter Flower

donations. A list of those
remembered has been posted at the
church entrances/exits.

The sanctuary lamp is available for
memorializing your loved ones in prayer.
Call the office to reserve your week.

Church of Christ the King ., Gharity g

Parish Goal: $30,400.00 S :"g
Many have responded to the CCA U‘c"d zxﬁ 2
mailing from Bishop Tobin. On behalf of

AITH AND

those served by the ministries and  «oreiiciaar
services funded by the CCA, we thank you for your gifts.

If you received a mailing from the Office of
Stewardship and Development, you may mail the
special pledge card in the response envelope provided
to make your gift or you may place that envelope in the
collection basket at mass. We will have additional
pledge envelopes available near the collection basket in
the church. All gifts, regardless of size, help to make a
difference in the lives of so many.

Father George Allard, who served as pastor
of CTK for 14 years, died on April 2nd. He
'returned to CTK to celebrate his 50th
Anniversary in June of 2010. He truly
enjoyed the years that he lived here. RIP

For your Safety and the Safety of All
a face covering needs to be worn A A
upon entering the church and at all .
times during the Mass.

Readings for the Week
Monday: Acts 4:23-31; Ps 2:1-3, 4-7a, 7b-9; Jn 3:1-8
Tuesday: Acts 4:32-37; Ps 93:1ab, 1cd-2, 5; Jn 3:7b-15
Wednesday: Acts 5:17-26; Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9; Jn
3:16-21
Thursday: Acts 5:27-33; Ps 34:2, 9, 17-18, 19-20; Jn
3:31-36
Friday: Acts 5:34-42; Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14; Jn 6:1-15
Saturday: Acts 6:1-7; Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19; Jn 6:16-21
Sunday: Acts 3:13-15, 17-19; Ps 4:2,4,7-8,9; 1 Jn 2:1-
5a; Lk 24:35-48

Responsorial Psalm ~ April 11, 2021

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good;
his love is everlasting.
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SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER
Faith Formation

s L.
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FAITH
Gwﬁﬁfm} Virtual Class: April 11
FAITH LastClass of the 2020/21 School Year

Mark your Calendars:
First Reconciliation: Tuesday, April 13, 6:00PM
First Communion: Sunday, May 2, 10:00AM Mass

If you have any questions or would like more
information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith
Formation Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com,
call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish
website, ctkwwri.org!

@ C
il Flectronic Giving
A convenient, consistent way to help our church grow

We are grateful to our parish community for all your
support and prayers during this unprecedented time.
When we are unable to gather to worship together,
electronic giving helps stabilize our parish finances.

We currently have 28 families enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program through their financial institutions. If you are
already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your
financial institution, the set up is a few quick steps!
You select the frequency and dollar amount of your
donation. The bank will generate a check and mail it to
us as instructed. It’s that simple ... you no longer have
to worry about having the right change or writing a
check each week. We have a box on our budget
envelopes marked “lI Gave Electronically”, check the
box and place it into the collection basket. Your
consistent support is very much appreciated.

Pregnant and Worried? We can Help!
St. Gabriel’s Call: 401.421.7833 x-255/218
Your call is confidential. Our Support is free.

St.Gabriel’s

Post-Abortion Ministry
Project Rachel Help Line 1.888.456.HOPE
Reconciliation ~ Healing ~ Wholeness
Let the journey home begin today.
Contact us now: 401.278.2518
rachelsvineyard @dioceseofprovidence.org

Roman Catholic Diocese of Providence/Office of Respect Life

Rachsl’s \/incyard

APRIL 11, 2021

Some random thoughts ....

Fr. John LaPointe wrote a homily in March concerning
Nicodemus, but his insights equally apply today with
Thomas. He wrote, ‘IN his questioning AND in his
fears and doubts; Nicodemus (or in today’s Gospel
story, Thomas) is NOT turned away by Jesus, but is
welcomed with understanding and compassion. And
so today’s liturgy reminds us that no matter where you
and | may be stuck in one of life’s dark shadows, God
will send us light. God will never abandon us. God is
always reaching out to us again and again. This is the
heart of the Good News. God so loved the world that
he sent Jesus to be our savior; that even when we were
dead in our sins, God brought us back to life again
through Christ. Jesus came into this world to save
sinners without exception. In spite of our sins, in spite
of our violence, in spite of our pride that tells us we
don’t need God, we are always God’s children. This
love has no strings attached — by grace we have been
saved. Our faith is rooted in this absolute free gift of
God, whose only wish is to restore us to the divine
image. No one is ever outside the reach of God’s
mercy, no one.” God is good.

Parish Updates: Six young people are preparing
to receive Communion for the first time. We will
celebrate First Communion at the 10:00 Mass on
Sunday, May 2". Unfortunately, we will forego the
May Breakfast once again this year.

fr. tim

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West Meals
Warwick Gazebo seven times a week. for lhef
If you would like to help or would like more st
information, please contact -y

Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com,
401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith, 401.339.5867,
helpthehomelessri@gmail.com

Project Hand Up / Be the Change
is in need of non-perishable food
items, paper products, and
toiletries . Donation bins are
located at the church exits.

Mother of Hope Camp—Summer 2021
Registration is now open!
Some financial aid is available.
Live, Learn, Grow!

Summer Camp Counselors Wanted!
Inspire campers from all over Rl with your skills,
knowledge, passion, and enthusiasm for the outdoors!
For more information or to apply visit:
www.motherofhopecamp.com or call 401.568.3580.

Yo
CAMP

OPPORTUNITIES
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“Let the church always be a place of

Unfortu nately Grandma’s Attic /EN mercy and hope’ where everyone is tﬂ !z;’/
remains closed indefinitely due ®) welcomed, loved, and forgiven.”
to the pandemic. " ~ Pope Francis L
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